HULL PLANNING BOARD
253 Atlantic Avenue, 2nd floor
Hull, MA 02045
Phone: 781-925-2117 Fax: 781-925-8509
Minutes: October 10, 2018
Members Present: Jeanne Paquin, Chair; Steve White, Clerk; Joe Duffy: Jason McCann
Members Absent: Harry Hibbard, Vice-Chair; Steve Flynn; Nathan Peyton
Staff Present: Chris Dilorio, Director of Planning and Community Development
Road Diet Report
The board attended a presentation on the proposed Hingham road diet project held in the Hull High School 2" Floor

Exhibition Room (180 Main Street, Hull, MA 02045). The consultants involved in the pilot study presented their
findings.

Minutes approved
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